
COEP Technological University 

Notification International Admissions 2025-26 

 

Date-5th September 2025 

 

Considering the anticipated travel disruptions, traffic congestion, and restricted access across the 

city due to the Anant Chaturdashi festival, the International Admission Reporting Center will 

remain closed on 6th September 2025. 

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your kind understanding. 

The admission reporting process will resume on 7th September 2025 Sunday at 10:00 AM. 

For any urgent queries, please feel free to reach out to our support team. 

 

Venue -Cognizant lab, COEP Tech University 
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